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February 8th, 2018 
 
House Committee on Agriculture and National Resources 
Rep Brian Clem, Chair 
900 Court ST, NE 
Salem, Or  97301 
 
Chair Clem, Vice-Chairs McLain and Sprenger and members of the Committee: 
 
I am a supporter of a bridge over the Deschutes River to enhance the trail system in Bend, Oregon The connectivity and 
alternative transportation options are enhanced by this feature. HB 4029 is in conflict with long time plans and most of 
the studies that have been done in Bend. I am very much in support of allowing a bridge if environmental concerns can 
be addressed.  
 
Thank You 
Leslie Blok 


